
 

 

  

Commission Special Meeting 
NOTICE 

SEATTLE – On Tuesday, May 10, 2022, the Port of Seattle Commission will 
convene a special meeting beginning at 9 a.m.  The purpose of the Special Meeting 
is to hold a Study Session Re: 2022 Cruise Environmental Strategy.  The Study 
Session will be held at the Port of Seattle Headquarters Administration Building, Pier 
69, 2711 Alaskan Way, Seattle, WA 98121, First Floor Commission Chambers, as 
well as virtually through Microsoft Teams.  This study session is open to the 
public.  No action or public comment will be taken at this time.  To listen remotely, a 
Teams call-in line is available at +1 425-660-9954, (833) 209-2690, and Conference 
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